
Reception	News		 26.4.19	
It	has	been	a	 great	 start	back	 to	Reception,	with	everyone	 refreshed	and	 raring	 to	 go!	 This	
week	we	started	our	new	story,	Jack	and	The	Beanstalk.	We’ve	read	and	watched	different	
versions	 of	 the	 story,	 planted	 our	 own	 ‘magic’	 beans,	 made	 puppets	 and	 used	 beans	 to	
develop	our	counting	skills.	 In	maths,	we	have	been	filling	in	missing	numbers	and	looked	at	
number	patterns	using	the	Splat	Square	(search	online	for	it,	it’s	a	great	resource!)	
	
	 
Phonics		
Ashleigh		
This	week	we	have	revised	the	graphemes	ear	and	air	and	er.	We	have	also	written	captions	
to	match	pictures.				
	
Philippa	
This	week	we	have	been	learning	about	questions.	What	is	a	question?	What	does	it	need	
when	you’re	writing?	A	capital	letter	and	question	mark.	Then	we	wrote	our	own.			
	
Marcus	
This	week	we	have	applying	our	knowledge	of	different	punctuation	to	a	range	of	sentences,	
exclamations	and	questions.		What	does	this	sentence	need	on	the	end	____	
	
Jacky									
We	have	been	learning	the	digraphs	ow	and	oi	(cow,	foil).		

	 	
       

 

Notices 

●	Look	out	for	posters	promoting	a	new	recycling	project	where	you	can	bring	in	personal	care	
and	beauty	product	packaging!	If	you	can	wash	them	out	and	remove	labels,	that	will	help.	We	
are	hoping	to	win	vouchers	to	get	new	gardening	and	play	equipment	worth	£10,000!	
		
●	For	home	learning,	you	could	investigate	castles	–	famous	ones,	ones	near	here,	how	they	
are	built,	what	were	they	used	for?		
	
	

Have	a	lovely	weekend,			
from	all	in	Reception	
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